
South Carolina Family and Community Leaders 
 

New Member Certificates 
 
 
 New member certificates are given to counties who have new paid members in one year 
(January to December).  Certificates will be based on previous year’s final membership numbers. 
New members cannot previously have been a member of SCFCL (or its previous names).  The 
Vice President will obtain membership final numbers from the end of the year Membership 
database. Certificates should include: name of county, how many new members in one year, date 
and signature of SCFCL President. The Vice President will contact SCFCL President to arrange 
for new member certificates to be printed.  The Vice President will contact the County President 
to make sure someone is present at the Spring District Meeting to receive the Certificate.  The 
Vice President will present the certificates and mail to the county if no one is present to receive 
the certificate.  A typed list of recipients is to be sent to the Newsletter Editor so the names can 
be placed in the next issue of News and Views. 
 
 
The Certificate should read: 

New Member Certificate 
 

SCFCL logo 
 

South Carolina Family and Community Leaders 
 

gratefully appreciates 
 

___________________________ County 
 

for increasing its membership by  _________ new members in _____________ 
 
 

and is hereby entitled to this certificate of appreciation for 
reaching out beyond the club in an effort to 

helping grow SCFCL to what it is today. 
 

Presented on this __________ day of __________, __________ 
 

___________________________SCFCL President 
 
 


